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2022 4-H Window Display Results 

 

 During the week of October 2-8, 2022 Glenn County 4-H celebrated National 4-H Week with 

window displays at local businesses. The theme this year was “#Opportunity4All!” Great job and 

congratulations to each participating 4-H club. The window displays looked amazing! 

 Glenn County 4-H would also like to thank the evaluators for taking time out of their busy 

schedules to evaluate our National 4-H Week Window Displays. The following are the results from 

the judging: 1st Place - Willows 4-H Club ($100.00 Club Award); 2nd Place - Clover 4-H Club 

($75.00 Club Award); 3rd Place – Capay 4-H Club ($50.00 Club Award). All displays received gold 

ribbons by earning 75% or higher from the rubric.  

A special thank you goes out to the following local businesses for allowing us to use their 

facility: Country Pumpkins, Orland (Capay 4-H Club display); Carl’s Feed, Willows (Clover 4-H Club 

display); Glenn County Farm Bureau, Orland (Lake 4-H Club display); Buckaroo’s Wild West (Plaza 

4-H Club display); Orland Meats, Orland (Schaffert 4-H Club display); and the store front in the 

Starbucks and Subway parking lot, Willows (Willows 4-H Club display). This outreach effort would 

not be possible without our generous supporters. Thank you Glenn County! 
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Figure 2- Willows 4-H Club 2022 window display, first place. Figure 21- Clover 4-H Club earned second place on 
their window display. 
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Figure 3- Capay 4-H Club earned second place on 
their window display. 

Figure 4- Schaffert 4-H Club received a gold ribbon for 
their window display. 

Figure 5- Lake 4-H Club window display. Figure 6- Plaza 4-H window display. 


